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PSO Meeting Minutes 

January 16, 2020 

 5:00 PM 

Call to Order 5:05pm by Stacie Chakiris 

Introductions  Attendees: Chantille Jarc, Stacie Chakiris, Jenny Bovio, Tegan 

Dittmer, Andre Probst, Emily Nicholson. 

Approval of 

Minutes 

Review/Approve Meeting Minutes for January 

Motion to approve: Tegan Dittmer 

Approved: Andre Probst 

President’s Report • Parents’ Day In (March 14, 2020) sign-up is by February 28. It 

will be from 9:00am - noon and give parents a chance to meet 

each other and chat about things that pertain to our lives. The 

sign-up form is still available on our website. 

• The Art Show is not happening this year. While everyone we 

spoke to about it loved the idea, we could not find the appropriate 

venue for our needs in the short amount of time for our budget. 

We kept hitting roadblocks at every turn, whether not enough 

capacity for our guests, no beverages allowed, too much of a 

down payment, etc. 
• Secretary Jenny Bovio stated her belief that Waukegan politics 

played a part in obstructing our chances of securing an affordable 

venue in their downtown, and wanted it on record for future PSO 

events to avoid the headache of working with them in the future. 

Vice President’s 

Report 
• Restaurant campaigns! Waiting to hear back from McAlister’s on 

returns. Next fundraiser is George’s Gyro’s and Panera. March 

24th is On The Border. Some restaurants require a special flier, 

but not all of them do.  

• Working on for next year: Deerfield Bakery for December for the 

holidays; Oberweis, MOD Pizza 

Treasurer Report • Wasn’t much change from last month. 

• Still a few outstanding SERF checks needing to be cashed.  
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Secretary Report • National Days: Thanks to the staff for their participation! Thanks 

to Connie Hickey for bringing to our attention a former employee 

who is now an author of children’s books and wrote a book that 

would be perfect for an upcoming National Day in April! March 

has a lot of fun days in store for us as well.  

School Report Given by Tegan Dittmer: 

• Barb Raia reports $307.90 in Box Tops 
• Tegan displayed pictures of the Students and Staff bulletin 

Board  
• Waukegan High School came for Pink Out, which is always 

fun 
• Jen Penzenik is a trained CPI Instructor! Congratulations! 
• The staff made their winter wish list and was approved for 

30k! 
• The dentist is coming March 3rd 
• The Advisory Committee is March 16th at 9am 

Yearbook • Going well! 

• Needs: Principal’s Message, Staff Roster, Retirees, Graduates, 

8th Grade Promotion, Therapists’ pics, Activities, and 

Adaptive PE.   

Open Forum  • Spirit Wear: Barb Watson is going to be doing spirit wear and 

will be giving the PSO the funds. 
• Camp Scholarship applications went out and are available on 

the PSO website, you can also contact your social worker. 

Deadline is April 8, 2020. 
• Spaulding is coming Tuesday morning 

Meeting Adjourned Meeting adjourned at 5:51pm. 
 

 


